
MYCITI CONSTRUCTION
GOVAN MBEKI ROAD, PHILIPPI
The City of Cape Town will soon start construction in the Philippi area along Govan Mbeki 
Road, from the railway crossing to the R300 bridge. This project forms part of the MyCiTi 
Phase 2A infrastructure implementation and involves road reconstruction and intersection 
upgrades.

Construction is planned for two and a half years. During this period, one traffic lane in each 
direction may be closed to traffic at any given time. Roadworks will be limited to weekdays, 
but work might also be required on weekends under exceptional circumstances.

Road users are urged to avoid the construction area and to allow for longer journeys. The 
City realises the inconvenience involved and appreciates the patience of everyone affected. 

There will be some opportunities for local labour and subcontractors who are registered at 
the affected subcouncils. Jobseekers are advised to check and confirm their details on the 
City’s Jobseeker Database at their local subcouncil.

FIND OUT MORE

Join us at public information days to find out more about the planned construction.

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and to sign up 
for project updates.

Date: Tuesday 23 July 2024
Time: 15:00 - 17:00
Venue:

Date: Wednesday 24 July 2024
Time: 15:00 - 17:00
Venue:

Subcouncil 12 Chambers, C/O Melkbos and Merrydale Roads, Lentegeur

Philippi East Community Hall, 37 Ntloyiya Road, Philippi

Date: 
Time: 
Venue:

Date: 
Time: 
Venue:

Tuesday 30 July 2024
15:00 - 17:00
Subcouncil13 Chambers, NY75 Road, Gugulethu

Wednesday 31 July 2024
15:00 - 17:00
Subcouncil 9 Chambers, 7 Bonga Drive, Khayelitsha




